
NOTICE
	 Public Notice is hereby given 
that the City Council of the City of 
Clarion, Iowa, will meet in a regular 
session at the Council Chambers, 
on the 4th of March, 2025, at 5:05 
P.M. at which meeting the Council 
will consider the disposal of real es-
tate owned by the City of Clarion, 
Iowa, at 118 1st Street SW, Clarion, 
Iowa, and legally described as fol-
lows:
	  Lot 10 in Block 1 of Railroad Ad-
dition to the Town of Clarion, Wright 
County, Iowa.
	 At the above time and date the 
Council proposes to dispose of said 
real estate to Narber Properties, 
LLC, in accordance with the previ-
ously entered into Development 
Agreement between the parties.
	 The Public Hearing on this sale 
will be held at the time and place 
stated above at which time written 
and oral objections will be heard.
CITY OF CLARION, IOWA
Clint Middleton, City Administrator
Published in the Wright County 
Monitor on February 20, 2025

 


